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Dear Parents, 
 
I hope that you have had a good week and have been 
enjoying the topic of bees! In school this week we are 
enhancing the topic by exploring other minibeasts. 
 
 
In phonics this week we would be focusing on the diagraph (two letters that make 
one sound) ‘ff’. We would be learning that ‘ff’ is found at the end of words e.g. huff, 
puff, sniff, off, cuff, cliff etc. We would also have a go at reading and writing these 
words. The jolly phonics song is the same as last week and can be found here: 
https://ceehonduras.org/files/17JollyPhonicsF_39.m4a. 

 

  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Please visit the school closure site to access further resources to support this 
newsletter. 
https://stnicholas-closure.weebly.com/nursery.html.  
 
Have a good week and take care.  
 
Miss Griffiths.  
Email: zoe.griffiths@st-nicholas.staffs.sch.uk.  
 

Loop down the stem and over the leaves.  
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